
You are invited to attend a community

visioning workshop.

This community has a rich heritage and for

this reason, part of it may be nominated for

inscription as a UNESCO World Heritage

Site. This is your chance to come out and

discuss the future of your community.

This meeting will kick off a visioning

exercise that will lead to the development

of a community plan.

We will provide snacks, a UNESCO

project update and details on the

community celebration on June 22nd.

ENVISIONING OUR LEGACY

Thursday, June 19th at 7:00pmThursday, June 19th at 7:00pm
Horton Community Hall

“What would you like to pass on
to future generations in this community?”

If you have any questions please contact:
Seamus McGreal, Heritage Planner
Municipality of the County of Kings
(902) 690-6276
smcgreal@county.kings.ns.ca
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